
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

o c t o b e r  1 4 ,  2 0 2 2 
lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

r e m i n d e r s 
-STUDENTS ON THE MISSING HANDBOOK 
RECEIPT LIST NEED TO GET THEIR FORMS IN 
ASAP OTHERWISE DETENTION WILL BE 
GIVEN. PLEASE SEE ATTACHED PAGE 

-East Hill Church of Christ is having their clothing 
give-away on Saturday, October 15 from 
8:00am-12:00pm 

--Our next FCA huddle meeting will be 
Wednesday, October 19th at 7am in Mr. 
Maronde's classroom.  Anyone is welcome to 
join.  Contact Mrs. Maronde at 4029843457 for 
more information 

-If you are interested in joining the 
speech team, there will be a meeting in 
Mrs. Stahr's room on Wednesday, 
October 19 right after school. The team 
will meet on Wednesdays after school 
from October through March. 
Regular Tuesday and Thursday 7 pm 
practices begin in December. We hope to 
see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, 
administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   
 

c a l e n d a r  

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 
SENIORS:  GREAT NEWS!  The Nebraska university 
systems has EXTENDED the FREE application deadline 
to October 31, 2022.  Please use the 
code  NUforNE when applying to any of the four 
campuses. 

-MATERIALS FEES .... just a reminder to juniors and 
seniors taking dual credit classes, your materials fees 
are due to Mrs. Stuhr (check payable to YHS) 
TODAY.  Emails were sent to students and parents 
with the amount due.  Let Mrs. Stuhr know if you have 
questions.  This is separate from the tuition that is due 
directly to the colleges. 

-ACCUPLACER TEST.... JUNIORS and especially 
SENIORS:  If you are possibly planning on attending a 
community college, the Accuplacer is a FREE test 
you will need for admission and class 
placement.  This test will be given at YHS on Friday, 
Oct. 21.  You must sign up in the Counseling office by 
Monday, Oct. 17.  If you have questions, stop in the 
Counseling office to visit!   

-UNL College of Engineering is offering two 
transformative scholarship cohort programs -- the 
Kiewit Scholars Program and the Peter Kiewit 
Foundation Engineering Academy.  Program benefits 
include full tuition, some housing/meal plans and 
more!  The Kiewit Scholars program application is 
now open.  Apply in your "MyRed" by Nov. 15.  The 
Peter Kiewit Foundation is focused on advancing 
women in the fields of engineering construction and 
computing.  Student must demonstrate financial 
need.  Application deadline for this is Feb. 1, 
2023.    See the Counseling office if you need more 
information or email bonnieshuda@unl.edu.   

 

o c t o b e r   1 4  

• End of 1st Quarter 
• Theater choir 1st & 2nd period 
• Theater Counseling  3rd period 
• Theater YMS Practice Wagner 1-

3:30 
• TN V State @ Woods Tennis Center 

TBD 
• Main & Aux JDVA 5:30-7:00 pm 
• Band Performance @ Levitt @ 

7:00pm 
o c t o b e r   1 5  

• Minden Marching Band Fest 
• VB V Conference @ Lakeview 

10:00am 
• CRC VB Main & Aux 
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STUDENTS WHO NEED TO TURN IN SIGNED 
HANDBOOK RECEIPTS 

A S A P 
• Brandon 

DeSantiago 
• Wylder 

Homolka 
• Ryan Huston 
• Michael 

Iniguez 

• Makaisha 
Kain 

• Cameron 
Logston 

• Benedict 
Pfeifer 

• Shayla 
Rodriguez 

• Antony Saz 
Quinilla 

• Cole Snyder 
• Nohelia Tzoc 

Segers 
 


